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Introduction 

My name is Leona Pryor. I am married to 
Don and we have 3 children and 10 
grandchildren. I have been involved with 
the Lions for 4 years holding the positions 
of secretary and president. I have so 
much to learn! I was a care aide with 
Interior health for 28 years retiring in 
2018. Retirement was not for me so I am 
currently on the leadership team of a 
facility in Salmon Arm. I love camping, 
fishing and anything water related. I look 
forward to working with you all!  

 

 THE WAY TO 

ACHIEVE YOUR 

OWN SUCCESS IS 

TO BE WILLING TO 

HELP SOMEBODY 

ELSE GET IT FIRST. 

HELP OTHERS 

SUCCEED.   
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YOUR CLUB DOINNG 

What a summer it has 
been! 

I apologize for such a tardy start to the 
Lions year.  It has been a summer of 
emotional, professional and personal 
challenges. I am sure many of our 
members are feeling overwhelmed as 
well.  

 

How can we help with disaster relief! 

Our first Zoom Zone meeting will be held October 14th @ 6:00pm. 

As a zone we need to look at long term goals to aid with rebuilding 

the areas devastated by natural disasters. Please bring your ideas. 

I will send the link for the meeting in a separate email. 

In the upcoming days I will be calling secretaries in our zone to set up a 

visitation schedule. I was honored to attend the Barriere Lions dinner 

meeting with 1st VDG Jennifer Edgar and Debbie Bostock. What a great 

bunch!  Dinner was fantastic, Thanks Barriere Lions! I cant wait to come 

back. 



URGENT: There is still time to register for our MD19 Annual Conven-

tion to be held on Oct. 12 – 15th, at the Sheraton Vancouver Gulidford 

Hotel The room rate is $179.00 which is only $20.00 more than the 

earlier price. It is still the best rate you will get there. New deadline is 

Friday October 6 so make haste while the sun shines or it rains or the 

weather does what it wants however make hast and quickly register 

and get the information to Wendy Canessa wendycan@telus.net 

ASAP. The registration form is online by going to the MD19 website 

and the link is there  

Your service is changing people’s lives, and by supporting your foun-

dation, you can make an even bigger impact every day. This year 

some LCIF monies are coming to us. I challenge you all to donate     

$ 2.50 per month per member to LCIF. We can do it! 

 

My contact information is included in this newsletter, please don’t hesi-

tate to contact me. I will do my best to support you. 

Warm regards, 

Leona 


